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CITY OF PROVIDENCE

January 26, 1981

Providence City Council iy
'€/0 City Clerk

City Hall

Providence, R.I.

Dear Council Members:

At the meeting of the Water Supply Board held on
January 23,1981, a motion was made and recommended

to forward a copy of letter received our depart-
ment for its services rendered in the time of great
emergency.

Very truly yaoyrs,

N,

Wiley J. Afche
Chief Enginee
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ONE HOSPITAL TRUST PLAZA

RHODE ISLAND [ HOSPITAL TRUST NATIONAL BANK ~ "oVPence

RHODE ISLAND 02903
 (401) 278-8193

REAL ESTATE ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT

January 20, 1981

Mr. Joseph Formicola
Deputy Chief Engineer
Water Supply Board
552 Academy Avenue
Providence, RI 02908

Dear Mr. Formicola:

Now that the frigid temperatures have risen and the damaged 24-inch
water main behind the Federal Building has been repaired, I would like to take
this opportunity to thank you and your department personnel for the extra effort
which you provided during the flooding emergency of January 12.

Working through the night with our own staff and members of your depart-
ment, it was possible to see firsthand the problems that your department faces
during the extreme winter temperatures which we have experienced this year.
Your understanding and willingness to let us operate with the 2-inch supply line
which was discovered on Westminster Street permitted us to provide a reason-
able amount of building service for approximately 1,500 people at 15 We stminster
Street until the major repairs were made.

We appreciate the prompt and courteous, attention that was given to our

problem during this emergency period. Without your assistance the bank and its
numerous tenants would undoubtedly have had to curtail their operations,

Very trulf yours,
27 ’ _‘// o

... = Herbert H. Boden, Jr. ,
Vice President #
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